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HARYANA STAFF SELECTION COMMISSION 

BAYS NO.67-70, SECTOR-2, PANCHKULA-134151 

(www.hssc.gov.in) 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Reasons for the non selection of candidates whose score is more than the cut off 
marks for the various posts of TGT against Advt. 2/2023 
 

**** 
 

Vide Announcement dated 27.07.2024, the result for posts of TGT (ROH & 
Mewat Cadre) against Advt. No. 2/2023 under various categories of Elementary 
Education Department, Haryana has been declared. In continuation to the above, the 
reasons for non selection of candidates whose score is more than or equal to the cut 
off marks in respective categories/posts is given below for the information of the 
candidates. 
   

Roll No Remarks 

2230100091 Overage and not having valid experience 

2231000155 Not having B.Ed in Sanskrit 

2231000417 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231000428 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231000522 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231000541 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231000546 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231000549 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231000623 Overage and not having valid BCA certificate 

2231000684 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231000726 Overage, experience claimed but supporting document not attached 

2231000769 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231000815 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231000873 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231000956 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231000965 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231001015 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231001051 Overage 

2231001065 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231001103 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231001172 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231001261 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231001314 Overage 

2231001382 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231001419 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231001534 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231001537 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231001563 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231001571 Not having B.Ed 

2231001578 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231001626 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231001639 Overage 

2231001653 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231001879 HTET not cleared in TGT 
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2231002019 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231002151 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231002159 Overage 

2231002201 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231002249 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231002356 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231002361 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231002364 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231002371 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231100025 HTET CERTIFICATE NOT ATTACHED 

2231100061 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231100071 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100094 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100099 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100100 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100120 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100141 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100171 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100176 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231100192 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100197 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231100198 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100231 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2231100270 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231100301 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100374 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231100398 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231100506 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100665 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100671 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231100721 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231100726 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100743 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100838 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231100843 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231100874 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100886 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100914 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231100951 HTET CERTIFICATE NOT ATTACHED 

2231101031 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101047 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  



Page 3 of 14 
 

2231101068 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101150 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231101165 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101188 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231101261 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101273 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231101295 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101357 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101412 Form not available 

2231101462 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101478 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101503 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231101568 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101592 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101606 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101615 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231101623 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101631 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231101638 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101648 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101750 HTET not valid 

2231101828 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101865 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101868 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101870 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101978 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101980 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231101990 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231102000 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231102026 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231102051 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231102066 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231102068 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231102087 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231102089 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231102091 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231102221 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231102239 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 
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2231102252 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231102285 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231102298 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231102308 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231102397 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231102452 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231102511 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231102560 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231102566 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231102623 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231102668 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231102857 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231102862 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231103004 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231103200 HTET not cleared in Science in TGT 

2231103270 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231103280 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231103287 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231103332 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231103342 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231103404 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231103491 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231103522 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231103582 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231103667 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231103719 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231103751 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231103761 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231103817 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231103858 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231103864 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231103904 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231103952 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231103982 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104022 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104141 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104208 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104216 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104226 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 
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2231104260 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104284 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104289 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104313 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104328 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104443 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104456 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104457 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104475 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification 

2231104521 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104528 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104590 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification. HTET not cleared at TGT level. 

2231104601 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104614 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104619 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231104630 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104659 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104672 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231104682 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104749 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104807 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231104835 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231104934 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231104953 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231104974 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105017 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105131 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105188 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105195 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105246 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105268 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231105279 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231105361 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105382 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105542 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105543 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  
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2231105628 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105634 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105642 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105676 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105790 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105791 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105803 

Not having combination of subjects in Graduation as per essential 
qualification  

2231105850 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231105854 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2231200143 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231200239 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231200815 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231201996 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231203290 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231204052 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231204174 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231205313 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231205479 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231205672 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231205770 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231207427 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231208552 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231208602 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231209543 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2231209604 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231209648 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231210965 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231211428 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2231211434 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2232000021 DIPLOMA IN TEACHING NOT VALID AS PER ADVT. 

2232000063 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2232000067 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2232000096 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2232000097 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2232000147 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2232100162 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2233000052 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2233000070 Not having B.Ed in Music and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2234000437 Not having essential qualification 

2234000479 Not having essential qualification  

2234000898 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2234001230 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2234001245 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2234001349 Not having valid combination of subjects as per essential requirments 

2234001441 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2234001861 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2234001888 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2234002077 Not having valid combination of subjects as per essential requirments 

2236000091 Overage 

2236000133 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 
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2236000286 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236000287 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236000347 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2236000455 Overage and not having valid experience 

2236000460 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236000532 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236000605 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236000754 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236000825 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236000844 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236001150 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236001230 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2236001284 Overage 

2236001288 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236001330 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236001425 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236001446 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2236001464 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236001602 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236001663 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2236001808 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2236001873 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2236001875 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236002085 Not having English in Graduation and Post Graduation 

2236002109 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236002189 Overage and invalid BCB certificate 

2236002208 Not having English in Graduation and Post Graduation 

2236002209 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236002296 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236002435 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236002470 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236002523 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2236002528 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2236002811 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236002827 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236002963 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236003006 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2236003013 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236003142 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236003278 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236003291 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2236003374 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2236003382 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236003427 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236003599 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236003658 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2236003762 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236003777 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236003929 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236003930 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2236004018 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236004030 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236004038 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236004134 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 
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2236004214 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236004265 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236004312 Overage and not having valid experience 

2236004458 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236004489 Overage 

2236004499 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236004594 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236004632 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236004640 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236004674 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236004681 Overage and invalid BCA certificate 

2236004980 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236005003 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236005325 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236005437 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236005530 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236005563 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236005675 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2236005688 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236005758 B.A Honors in Economics and English as subject in one semester 

2236005824 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236005891 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236005947 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2236006086 
Unversity of Delhi, B.A. Hons. Mathematics (English only Ist year not in IInd and IIIrd 
year) 

2236006129 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236006305 Not having English in Graduation and Post Graduation 

2236006316 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2236006319 NOT HAVING B.ED  

2236006509 Not having English in Graduation and Post Graduation 

2236006562 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236006746 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236006789 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2236006828 Overage and not having valid ESM certificate 

2236006863 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236006977 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236006978 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007003 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007315 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007344 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007351 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007450 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007452 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007454 Having only one English Subject in BA from IGNOU  

2236007462 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007497 Marks less than essential requirements in graduation 

2236007503 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007542 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007565 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007615 Date of discharge after cut off date 

2236007641 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007657 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007694 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007798 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236007846 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 
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2236007887 Overage 

2236008049 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236008229 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236008312 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2236008437 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236008443 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2236008765 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236008815 

OBC old certificate attached instead of non-creamy layer certificate of respective 
category. PWD certificate with less than 40% disability attached. HTET qualified in 
BCB(PH) category. 

2236008820 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236009022 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236009089 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2236009101 English subject not studied in every year of graduation(B.Tech.) 

2236009127 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2237000020 Not having Art subject in B.A. 

2237000023 Overage and not having valid experience 

2237000024 Arts not a subject in B.A 

2237000025 Not having BA but having BCom. (Art as additional subject) 

2237000036 Arts not a subject in B.A and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000039 Not having Art subject in B.A and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000043 Arts not a subject in B.A and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000064 Not having Art subject in B.A and B.Ed. 

2237000067 

Overage, JBT teacher experience not as per advertisement and also after cut 
off date 

2237000086 Not having Art subject in B.A. and B.Ed 

2237000089 NOT HAVING ART IN BA  

2237000092 B.Ed completed after cut off date. 

2237000096 Not having Art subject in B.A. 

2237000104 Not having Art subject in BA 

2237000118 Not having Art subject in B.A and B.Ed. 

2237000121 Not having Art subject in B.Ed. 

2237000134 Not having Art subject in B.A and B.Ed. 

2237000135 Not having Art subject in B.Ed. 

2237000145 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000146 NOT HAVING BED & HTET 

2237000156 Not having Art subject in B.A and B.Ed. 

2237000159 Graduation not from recognized institution/university 

2237000162 Bed marksheet issued affter cut of date. 

2237000168 Not having Art subject in B.Ed. 

2237000169 Not having Art subject and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000180 Lass than 50% marks in B.A. (Fine Art subject) 

2237000184 Arts not a subject in B.A and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000190 Not having Fine Art in B. Ed. 

2237000216 Not having Art subject in B.A. 

2237000217 Not having Bed.  

2237000227 Not having B.Ed 

2237000238 Not having Art subject in B.A and B.Ed. 

2237000249 Not having Art subject in B.A and B.Ed. 

2237000250 HTET not cleared in TGT 
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2237000258 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000264 HTET (TGT) expired 

2237000273 Not having Art subject in B.Ed 

2237000276 Not having Art subject in B.A. 

2237000277 Not having Art subject in BA and B.Ed. 

2237000279 Not having Art subject in B.A 

2237000283 Not having Art subject in B.Ed. 

2237000286 Not having Art subject in B.Ed 

2237000287 Not having Art subject in B.A 

2237000291 Graduation not from recognized institution/university 

2237000293 Not having Art subject in B.A. 

2237000294 Not having essential qualification 

2237000300 Not having Art subject in BA and B.Ed. 

2237000305 B.Ed only first year DMC attach. 

2237000306 Not having Art subject in B.A and B.Ed. 

2237000309 Not having Art subject in B.A and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000314 B.Ed not attached 

2237000333 Arts not a subject in B.A and B.Ed not attached 

2237000334 Not having Art subject in B.A and B.Ed. 

2237000336 Not having Art subject in B.A and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000341 Not having Art subject in B.A and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000344 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2237000352 Arts not a subject in B.A and overage 

2237000353 Overage 

2237000355 B.Ed completed after cut off date. 

2237000359 Arts not a subject in B.A and B.Ed 

2237000362 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000374 B.Ed second year document not attached 

2237000376 Not having Art subject in B.Ed. 

2237000386 Not passed additional fine Art subject in B.A. Ist yea 

2237000392 Not passed fine Art in all three year in B.A. 

2237000393 Not having Art subject in B.Ed. 

2237000404 Arts not a subject in B.A 

2237000406 Not passed Art subject in all 3year of B.A. 

2237000408 Not having Art subject in B.A and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000412 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000422 Overage 

2237000423 Study Fine Arts of B.A. I, II,III in a single year. Not Having Art Subject in B.Ed. 

2237000425 Due to not having B.Ed., D.Ed. 

2237000428 Due to not B.Ed., D.Ed. 

2237000440 Not having Art subject in B.Ed. 

2237000444 Not having Art subject in B.Ed 

2237000446 Passed additional subject in Art with B.Com. Not with B.A 

2237000454 

Not having  
1. BA with Art Subject. 
2. Art subject in B.Ed  
3. HTET 

2237000457 Not having Art subject in B.Ed. 

2237000472 Not having Art subject in BA and B.Ed. 

2237000474 Not having Art subject in BA and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000493 Not having B.Ed 

2237000499 Arts not a subject in B.A 

2237000501 Not having BA but having BIM. (Art as additional subject) 

2237000505 Not having Art subject in B.Ed. 

2237000506 Overage 
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2237000508 Arts not a subject in B.A 

2237000517 Not having Art subject in B.A and B.Ed and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000518 Not having Art subject in B.A and B.Ed and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000520 Not having Art subject in B.A and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000522 Not having Art subject in B.A and B.Ed and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000523 Not having Art subject in B.A and B.Ed and HTET not cleared in TGT 

2237000524 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000525 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000526 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000527 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000529 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000530 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000538 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000540 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000541 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000543 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000544 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000546 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000553 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000554 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000555 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000561 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000562 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000564 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000565 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000567 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000568 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000570 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000572 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000573 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000574 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000575 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000577 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000578 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000581 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000582 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000583 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000591 Not having essential qualifications but permitted to appear on court directions 

2237000592 Not having Art subject in B.Ed 

2238000037 Not having B.Ed 

2238000474 HTET after cut off date 

2238000498 Not having B.Ed in Home Science 

2239000039 B.P.Ed after cut off 
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2239000074 Overage and invalid BCA certificate 

2239000089 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000121 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000134 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000156 BPED Certificate after cut of date  

2239000233 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000266 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000267 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239000288 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000300 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000303 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000306 BPED Certificate after cut of date  

2239000340 Not having BPED, having only BPE  

2239000354 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239000357 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239000376 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000413 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239000474 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239000480 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000494 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000535 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000538 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000570 Not having essential qualification 

2239000575 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000605 Not having essential qualification 

2239000611 Not having essential qualification 

2239000619 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000643 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000644 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000645 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239000652 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239000712 Not having valid Graduation 

2239000713 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000734 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000843 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239000862 BPED Certificate after cut of date  

2239000866 Overage and invalid BCB certificate 

2239000875 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239000909 HTET not cleared at TGT level 

2239000922 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239000929 B.P.Ed after cut off 

2239000950 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239000964 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239001077 Not having valid Graduation 

2239001091 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239001133 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239001242 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239001263 B.P.Ed after cut off 

2239001273 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239001278 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239001321 Not having BPED, having only BPE  

2239001350 Not having BPED, having only BPE  

2239001425 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239001441 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239001553 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239001633 BPED Certificate after cut of date  

2239001644 Not having BPED/DPED 
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2239001656 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239001704 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239001727 Not having essential qualification  

2239001755 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239001782 HTET not cleared in TGT 

2239001785 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239001788 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239001832 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239001857 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239001860 Not having BPED, having only BPE  

2239001901 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239001956 Overage 

2239002010 Not having BPED, having only BPE  

2239002022 Not having BPED/DPED 

2239002040 BPED Certificate after cut of date  

2239002060 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239002093 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239002125 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239002135 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

2239002168 Marks same as cut off but younger in age 

 

 

Note :- 

1.  While due care has been taken in preparing and uploading the list, possibility of any 

inadvertent/technical error cannot be ruled out. The Commission reserves the 

right to rectify the same later on.  

2. The result is available on the website of HSSC i.e. www.hssc.gov.in. 

 
               -sd/- 
           Secretary 
       Haryana Staff Selection Commission 
             Dated:- 28.07.2024 

http://www.hssc.gov.in/


 

 

 

 


